

FARNBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Farnborough Hill, Farnborough, Orpington, Kent BR6 7EQ

Telephone 01689 853295 Fax 01689 889286 Email: admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk Website: www.farnboroughprimary.co.uk

Miss A James BA PGCE Head Teacher
Mrs C Browne B.Ed Hons Head of School

15 July 2021

Dear Parents/carers,

I am writing to update you on some of the events that we wanted to hold at the end of term. Unfortunately, due to the rapid increase in the Delta variant and many 'school bubble' closures within our local area we will be keeping our current Covid measures in place for the remainder of this term.

Whilst we were very much looking forward to you being able to come on site to look at your children's work and say farewell to Mrs Holmes, the potential of all of our bubbles mixing is too great; so it is with regret we will no longer be inviting families on site.

For the Year Six Leavers Assembly on Tuesday 20 July, we will only be able to invite two family members per child. Unfortunately, younger siblings will not be able to attend the assembly due to the hall not being large enough to fit multiple bubbles in. We are really sorry as we know the younger children love to watch their siblings last assembly but we are trying to organise a zoom so the children can join this from their classrooms.

Sadly, the Year Six children will be unable to have their shirts signed in the same way on the last day of term, however, if they could bring in one of their old white shirts in on Monday 19 July, we will ensure they can get these signed in a Covid safe way and bring them home with them on Tuesday.

We are extremely sorry for any disappointment the above restrictions may cause, but we are very mindful that any outbreak will put our community at risk of having to isolate at the beginning of the break.

Kind Regards,

Miss James Head Teacher



Teaching & Leadership